
PRESSEMITTEILUNG 
                                                                         

                                                                    EGOR LITVINENKO 
 
                         

 instagram.com/egor_litvinenko__      info@rl-competition.com 

        Pressekontakt: Robin Landgraf, St.-Vitus-Str. 6c, 85232 Bergkirchen 

                           

05.09.2023: Egor Litvinenko with double victory in Porsche Sports Cup!!! 
 
Porsche Sports Cup Nürburgring 
 
Last weekend Egor Litvinenko contested his second guest start in the Porsche Sports Cup 
Germany. Normally the young German licensed driver competes in the GTC race. To bridge 
this year's very long summer break of almost 10 weeks, Egor and his team decided to 
participate in the Porsche Sports Cup races during this time. After an impressive 
performance in Oschersleben where Egor could already achieve a race victory, the team 
traveled full of anticipation and zest for action to the Nürburgring on the first weekend in 
September. 
 
After a changeable Friday with lots of rain, the Eifel showed itself from its most beautiful 
side on Saturday. Just in time for qualifying it cleared up and the track dried. Since the lap 
times improved every lap and Egor was the first to finish qualifying, the Allied Porsche with 
the number 126 ended up in 3rd place on the grid.  
The first race started furiously, Egor took his two opponents by surprise with a daring 
maneuver directly in the first corner. After a counterattack by a competitor, he came back 
from the first lap in second place. After two longer safety car phases Egor used the first 
chance he had and took the lead again at the start-finish. At the end of the 30 minutes Race 
the beaming winner was Egor Litvinenko. On Sunday a similar picture. Right at the start Egor 
attacked his rivals and overtook both of them directly in the first lap. From then on, Egor 
drove a safe race, which he finally won with a lead of more than eight seconds. As in the 
first race, he also secured the fastest race lap by a wide margin. 
 
After the race, Egor Litvinenko made the following comments: "I am very happy and thank 
my team Allied Racing and my supporters."  
Robin Landgraf from RL-Competition, who accompanied Egor personally this time, was full 
of praise for his protégé: "Egor has had a great development. He has become a really 
professional racer and performed great in both races."  
 
In mid-October, Egor will next contest the season finale of the GTC Race at the Nürburgring. 


